
Housing Authority of the 
City of Fort Lauderdale 

Payment standards are used to calculate the maximum subsidy that the PHA will pay toward rent and utilities for 
families with Housing Choice Vouchers. Effective January 1, 2025, the PHA will use different payment standards in 
each of nineteen areas. Owners and tenants can identify the applicable payment standard area using the ZIP 
code where the unit is located. 

 To determine the applicable payment standard amount for a rental unit: 

Step 1. Look for the ZIP code to identify the payment standard area.  

  Step 2. Look up the payment standard based on the size of the unit within the payment standard area. 

If you don’t know the ZIP code, you can look it up by entering an address at 
https://tools.usps.com/go/ZipLookupAction_input. 

** The payment standard is the maximum subsidy a PHA can pay on behalf of a family. Families may select units with rents that are more or 
less than the PHA payment standard, although the initial rent burden at lease-up may be no greater than 40 percent of monthly adjusted 
income. The payment standard amount includes an allowance for any tenant-paid utilities. All rents are subject to rent reasonableness 
determinations by the Housing Authority of the City of Fort Lauderdale.
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